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23nd October 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Covid related illness during the half term break 
 
In order to keep the Woodthorne community as safe as possible, it is really important that 
we know of any positive Covid tests which happen during the half term break. 
 
As our school phones and main email are unmanned during half term, could you please 
instead email s.fellows@perryhallmat.co.uk should you receive a positive test for your child 
or any member of your family or support bubble. Please include a valid contact number on 
your email. 
 
Please could I urge you to not use this email for any other reason than the reporting of tests 
or for Covid related advice. 
 
Thank you for your support with this, which will help us to keep our school open in the event 
of a local outbreak. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr T Hinkley 
Head teacher 
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